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Dear Parents and children, 

Welcome to Year Two!. We have lots of exciting things planned.  

The topics we will be covering in Year Two are:  

Wriggle and Crawl            Muck, Mess and Mixtures        Towers, Turrets and Tunnels                

Street Detectives                   Land Ahoy                        Scented Garden 

Useful reminders: 

2JH Reading: 

Your child’s home reading book needs to be returned to school on a Monday and a new 

book will be given out every Wednesday. Please do encourage and read with your child, 

daily, to support their progress and develop a love of reading. Please could we ask for 

your support by asking you to fill in your child’s white reading record book, letting us 

know how they have got on with the books sent home.  

2NT Reading: 

Your child’s home reading book needs to be returned to school on a Wednesday and a 

new book will be given out every Friday. Please do encourage and read with your child, 

daily, to support their progress and develop a love of reading. Please could we ask for 

your support by asking you to fill in your child’s white reading record book, letting us 

know how they have got on with the books sent home.  

Home Learning: 

English and maths home learning is sent home each Wednesday via TEAMS. Please 

ensure your child logs on and completes the activities set by the following Monday. 

Please be aware that if home learning is handed in later than Monday we may not be 

able to mark it before the next piece of home learning is uploaded to TEAMS. Weekly 

spellings/phonics practice will also be included.  
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P.E. 

Our P.E day is Thursday. Please ensure that your child comes to school dressed in their 

P.E kit which should be dark shorts or jogging bottoms, a white t-shirt and either 

pumps or trainers. They should wear their cardigan or school jumper as part of their 

kit rather than a hoodie. Please ensure all jewellery is removed including earrings. If 

earrings can’t be removed, please place a plaster over each earring to ensure your 

child’s safety when engaging in P.E lessons.  

Uniform: 

Please ensure all uniform, especially jumpers/cardigans, are labelled with your child’s 

name and class.  

Mrs Hawker and Miss Townsley  

Year 2 teachers 
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